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You must promptly inform either your supervisor or the Title IX Coordinator of the relationship, 
and then work with the Title IX Coordinator to put a mitigation plan in place so your partner can 
be supervised by someone else. 
 

5. I am a graduate student dating an undergraduate in a class I am teaching. Is this OK 
with a mitigation plan in place? 

 
This relationship may be permitted with a mitigation plan in place to create an alternative 
means for your partner to be evaluated in the class. Your partner may also opt to leave to 
course, if possible. 
 

6. What if your consensual relationship turns nonconsensual? 
 
Nonconsensual sexual contact violates Marquette University’s Sexual Harassment and Sex 
Discrimination Policy. If you have experienced nonconsensual sexual contact, there are 
resources and options for you. Please see the Title IX Office homepage for more information.  
 

7. I am an employee in a relationship with another employee that falls under the 
category of “permitted with a mitigation plan in place.” We have been in this 
relationship for a while but never reported it. What should I do? 

 
Report the relationship to the Title IX Coordinator to begin a consultation and the development 
of a mitigation plan. Remember, if you are peers in the same reporting structure, no action is 
necessary. 
 

8. If I am an employee currently in a relationship with another employee that is 
“permitted with a mitigation plan in place,” and I am in the position of lesser 
authority, can I report our relationship? 

 
Yes. Since you are supervised by your partner, you can report the relationship to the Title IX 
Coordinator. By doing so, you will initiate a consultation that will involve you, the other 
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17. I am a Marquette faculty member and my partner wants to enroll as an 

undergraduate at Marquette so that he can expand his career options. Is this a 
violation of the policy? 

 
Yes. The policy prohibits relationships between a Marquette employee (including faculty) and 
an undergraduate student. Under certain circumstances, an exemption from the policy may be 
granted. Please direct questions about the application of this policy to your existing relationship 
to the Title IX Coordinator. 



Yes. The policy prohibits relationships between a Marquette employee (including faculty) and 
an undergraduate student. If you enroll at Marquette as an undergraduate student, your 
relationship with the Marquette faculty member would be a violation of the policy. In certain 
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